
MAAA NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2020 

NO. XIIXXXVIXVII 

NEXT MEETING: OCTOBER 18, 2020 

(MAYBE) 

“Stay Tuned for Further Details” 

It is our hope and wish this newsletter finds all our members, 

friends and their respective families healthy, safe and happy. 

A great big, sincere “THANK YOU” to our Association President, 

Carmen D’Angelo, for hosting the September meeting at his 

home.   

It was a little cool and windy at times but overall it was an 

enjoyable afternoon for musicians and guests.  We had the play-

along and the open mic segments and our audience and the 

neighbors were entertained with a variety of selections. 

If you have anything for the newsletter please forward it to me 

for insertion – videos, recordings, photos, events, etc are 

welcomed. 

The Ruk Orchestra is seeking a new rehearsal venue.  If you have 

any suggestions please let us know.  The Orchestra usually 

rehearses once a month from 9:30 to 12 on Saturdays and there 

are approximately 15 members max. 

Please enjoy the photos below from the September meeting. 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 


